
From: Gwyn Church <gwyn.church@savills.com>  
Sent: 20 January 2021 13:57 
To: M25 Junction 28 <M25Junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gardens of Peace - Deadline 1 
 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 
  
Ahead of Deadline 1, we email to notify you of Gardens of Peace’s wish to speak at the Open Floor 
Hearing and Compulsory Acquisition Hearing should one be held.  
  
I would be grateful if you could please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Gwyn  
  
Gwyn Church BSc (Hons) MRICS FAAV  
Associate  
Compulsory Purchase  
   
Savills, 33 Margaret Street , London W1G 0JD  
 

Tel    
Mobile    
Email  : gwyn.church@savills.com  
Website  : http://www savills.co.uk  

 

  

      

   
  Before printing, think about the environment  
             

 
 
 
NOTICE: This email is intended for the named recipient only. It may contain privileged and confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, notify the sender immediately and destroy this email. 
You must not copy, distribute or take action in reliance upon it. Whilst all efforts are made to safeguard 
emails, the Savills Group cannot guarantee that attachments are virus free or compatible with your 
systems and does not accept liability in respect of viruses or computer problems experienced. The Savills 
Group reserves the right to monitor all email communications through its internal and external 
networks. 

For information on how Savills processes your personal data please see our privacy policy  

 




